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Repost Pictures from NTI 2019 using #NTI2019Rewind

Chicago, IL – May 4, 2020 – Today would have been the first day for the 2020 National Teaching Institute 
& Critical Care Exposition in Indianapolis, Indiana. On March 13, AACN canceled NTI to allow us, frontline 
warriors, to respond in the fight against CoViD-19. 

As we continue to face the new future and look back to the past for memories and inspiration, the 
UNSTOPPABLE nurses of the Greater Chicago Area Chapter (GCAC) will celebrate the 2020 NTI by 
reminiscing captured memories in photos and videos from last year’s NTI. 

We ask you to hashtag and/or tag individual or group pictures with #NTI2019Rewind and @gcac.aacn. In 
the next four days, GCAC will post and repost member- and follower-generated content from NTI2019. 
GCAC will give you credit as the source of the content. 
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